
Unique & United!

Who: Orchard Hollow PTA Families

What: Come Create Our School’s “Belonging Quilt”
Showing Off Our Many Unique Qualities

-AND-
Grab Some Yummy Refreshments Too!

When: Wednesday, November 17, 2021

Where: Orchard Hollow Gymnasium

Please attend at the corresponding time of your last name:

Structured Language Classes 5:00-5:30
Last Name A-I 5:30-6:00

Last Name J-R  6:00-6:30
Last Name S-Z 6:30-7:00

All attendees must wear a mask at all times. Social distancing guidelines will be followed.



What makes your family unique and special?

Share something about your family’s culture; Something you
celebrate together, something you do together, that brings you

joy, something that represents you and your family.

Use the included scrapbook paper square as a background to create a
one-of-a-kind quilt piece displaying what makes your family unique and

special. You can add drawings, words, photos, magazine pictures, and/or

pictures using any type of arts and crafts material-be creative!

Bring your square on Wednesday, November 17th!

If you have any questions,
contact Mr. Brandon Towns (mr.btowns@gmail.com) or

Mrs. Alissa Arndt (alissamarndt@gmail.com)

All attendees must wear a mask at all times. Social distancing guidelines will be followed.
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